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6th May, 2014
Dear Valued Members, 

It is that time of year again, membership renewal time. 

Staff at Studio Village Community Centre is extremely grateful for all your support in the last year and for those that use our facilities and attend our programs, our centre would not be the way it is today without all the ongoing support you give!

As you all are aware becoming a member of our community helps us carry on providing support for those who are in need, along with running group activities from play groups to seniors dances. It also identifies to our funding body how many people we reach in the year, which keeps the centre viable and financially able to support the community. 

For a small fee of $3 for a single or a $5 family fee you have the pleasure of accessing our centre and able to access discounted rate for group activities run at the centre. Memberships run from July 1st 2014 through to 30th of June 2015.  

Once again we thank you for the support. Please provide us with any feedback you may have on the centre in writing or email. 
Kind Regards, 

Emily Kent 
Village Community Services Inc.

Tel: (07) 5529 825

Studio Village Community Centre

Fax: (07) 5529 8280

87 Village Way, Studio Village

Email: cdo@studiovillage.com.au 
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